
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS ON AUDITING SERVICES 

 

The City Council of the City of Rock Rapids, Iowa will receive written proposals on 

furnishing auditing services for FY 2024/25, FY 2025/26, and FY 2026/27. 

 

Proposals must be received at the City Office, 411 First Avenue, Rock Rapids, Iowa 

51246 not later than 12:00 Noon, Friday, November 22, 2024. 

 

For more information, contact Micah Freese, City Operating Officer at 

city@rockrapids.net or at 712-472-2553. 

 

Micah Freese, City Operating Officer 

 

(Publish November 6, 2024) 

 

 


